Oasis Woodview Newsletter

Friday 13th January 2023





IN THIS ISSUE

Principal: Mr Broadfield

Dear parents and carers,

I hope this newsletter finds you well. As always, my favourite part of the week is our awards assembly. I would like to give a special shout-out to the children who received awards for their hard work and dedication. Your efforts do not go unnoticed, and I am incredibly proud of you.

Furthermore, I would like to extend a big thank you to the parents who attended our recent family phonics workshop. It was great to see so many of you in attendance, as reading is such an important skill for our children to develop.

I would like to remind parents to drive carefully and park with consideration around the school, to ensure the safety of all students and staff. Today you may have seen our young PCSOs out on patrol educating drivers about how to park safely.

We have had two exciting trips this week. The children in reception and year one had the opportunity to watch a British Sign Language version of the Gruffalo at the theatre, which they thoroughly enjoyed. Additionally, the year 6 history trip to visit the Back-to-backs was a fantastic learning opportunity for the children, who conducted themselves well and had a great time.

Lastly, I would like to give a big congratulations to our basketball team for taking part in a tournament. Keep up the good work!

Thank you for your continued support.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to speak to us.

Have a great weekend

Mr Broadfield

Please click on the link below to access the January/February issue of Families magazine

https://issuu.com/familiesonline/docs/fambhamjanfeb23digital?fr=sNWQ2NDU2OTMxNTQ



Term Dates

Term Ends Friday 17th February

Term Starts: Monday 27th February 2023 to Friday 31st

March 2023

Easter Holiday: Monday 3rd April to Friday 14th April 2023 Term Starts: Monday 17th April

2023 to Friday 26th May 2023 Bank Holiday: Monday 1st May

2023

Half Term: Monday 29th May 2023 to Friday 2nd June 2023 Teacher Training Day: Friday 23rd

June 2023

Term Starts: Monday 5th June 2023 to Friday 21st July 2023



Follow us on Twitter @oasisacademywoo



Helping your child at home

Scan the QR code to see the curriculum overview on our website. We are in term 3.



Parent Workshops

Date	Subject
19.01.23 – 9:15am	SEND
26.01.23 – 9:15am	KS1 Maths
02.02.23 – 9:15am	E Safety
09.02.23 - 9:15am	Year 6 SATs

Next week the focus is on: Supporting children and families with Additional Needs Coffee Morning We will have an Autism professional coming in to provide support for families at home regarding sleeping, routine and eating

We will also look at the school SEND information report, creating parent support groups and any Questions you have for the SENDCO

We look forward to welcoming you

Reminders

Swimming next Tuesday for Year 3. Please remember to send children with a towel and underwear in their bags. Children to be in class for 8:40am.

Wednesday 18th January – 6L Trip to the Back 2 Back houses

Birmingham Archives Display

Come and visit the display in the school office. It is all about life in Birmingham from the 1940's to 1980's. There are some amazing photographs of local area's and people, celebrating our diverse community. The display will be here for 2 weeks.





On Tuesday, our Reception and Year 1 Children visited Symphony Hall to watch a live performance of The Gruffalo. Both the children and the staff had such an enjoyable time. The children behaved exceptionally well, we were very proud of them all.



